
 

 

 

Stanislaus Animal Services Agency is temporarily limiting its public 

counter services and staffing to help combat the spread of COVID-19. We 

apologize for the inconvenience this may cause, but it is essential that we 

do our part to reduce the spread of this disease.  

Visitor access will be limited to maintain safe distancing.  The shelter 

lobby is open posted hours.   

If you need assistance with the following services, please schedule an 

appointment on the website:  www.stanislausanimalservices.com   

▪ Reclaiming your Pet 

▪ Stray Pets 

▪ Vaccination Clinic 

▪ Owner Surrender 

▪ Billing Questions 

▪ Rescue Evaluations 

▪ Rescue Transport 

All adoptions are first come onsite effective Monday, June 1, 2020 

Fostering:  All Fosters will be called for an appointment and an 

application must be completed online at: 

         www.stanislausanimalservices.com/emergency.shtm 

Please use these additional tools for services and information:  

▪ View adoptable pets or search for a lost pet:  

www.stanislausanimalservices.com and search under all pets 
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▪ Renew your pet license online: Stanislaus.docupet.com or call 

1-877-239-6072.   

Contact us at 209-558-PETS(7387) or champostmaster@stancounty.com 

▪ Ask general questions 


